
Newsletter N°2  - 03/ 2020
We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALICE-Trial!

Highlights
§ WE HOPE YOU ARE ALL SAFE!

Due to the Corona-crisis we are extending the study period. Last patient in: 01.08.2021
§ Take your time
§ Meanwhile, 87 participating centres from 26 countries! And currently further 46 centres 

expressing interest to participate
§ 6 centres recruited 273 patients

National coordinator
We would like to express our deep gratitude for the incredible
support of Prof Theodoraki from Aretaieion University Hospital 
(Athens) and Prof Yildirim from Ankara University Faculty of 
Medicine (Ankara) 

eCRF 
The eCRF Red Cap is ready, however some contractual issues 
need to be solved before we enable each centre access. 
Alternatively, you can send us the filled CRFs and we will 
transfer the data for you into our database  

Important information

Please inform the 
ALICE-Study-Group at 
least 1 week before 
enrolment of the first 
patient 

On behalf of the steering committee we wish you all the 
best for the upcoming weeks!

Prof. Patrick Meybohm, Prof. Kai Zacharowski, Dr. Suma Choorapoikayil, Leonie Judd 
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Participating

With interest

WFSA

Prof Baron and Prof 
Markstaller from the 
Medical Universitiy
Vienna enabled 
promotion of ALICE by 
the “World Federation 
of Societies of 
Anaesthesiologists” 
(WFSA). Thank you!

You are interested 
to join ALICE? 

For more information 
please visit our 
Homepage:

ww.alice-trial.com

Contact:
alice@kgu.de

http://www.alice-trial.com/start/
http://kgu.de

